

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

28th November

Dear Parents / Carers,

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

I am pleased to inform you that, since my previous correspondence to you regarding Mrs Brew's extended absence, she has been advised that there was a less invasive surgical procedure available to her. Mrs Brew has now undergone this alternative procedure and returns to school today, fit for work.

My thanks to Mrs Bartle and Mrs McGregor for their flexibility and willingness to provide continuity & cover in Mrs Brew's absence, however this will now not be required.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher





